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PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

166 East Street, Norfolk Golf Club   

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a remote public hearing on Tuesday, September 22, 

2020 at 7:00 PM via Zoom, regarding an application filed by Sean Sweeny of behalf of Norfolk 

Golf Club, for an Environmental Impact & Design Review (EIDR,) pursuant to Section 7.3 of 

the Zoning Bylaw for property located at 166 East Street.  Applicant proposes to renovate the 

existing Golf Club by replacing the roof, siding, decks, windows and modifying front entrance, 

walkway and landscaping.  The application also seeks to add a new exterior staircase for kitchen 

and lower lounge access at 166 East Street, also known as Assessor’s Map 24, Lot 231.  The 

property is located in the single residence C (C) zoning district.   

The meeting will be filmed live by Westwood Media Center (WMC) available for viewing on 

Comcast channel 12 and Verizon channel 42 and WMC’s YouTube channel.  Those wishing to 

participate are encouraged to use Zoom with direct link below or visit https://Zoom.us and click 

Join Meeting and enter Meeting ID. 

To join the zoom webinar please click the link and enter Email, Name, and Password: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81425031037  

Or Dial in by Telephone: 

 (877) 853-5257 or (888) 475-4499  

Webinar Meeting ID: 814 2503 1037 

 

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current 

Applications Link” for the Planning Board at www.westwoodpermit.org and click on “Planning 

Board Applications”.   Individuals may also send comments in writing by emailing the Planning 

Board at amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us preferably three business days in advance to 

ensure receipt by all board members.  To receive the final meeting agenda and meeting 

instructions a few days prior to the meeting please sign up to receive an email notification for 

Planning Board meetings here:  https://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/our-town/stay-

connected/website-e-notification   

Westwood Planning Board 
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